
Dear Parents/Carers                                                                           Wednesday 7th February 2024 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March – ‘Read Your Way’ 

At Weaver, we have enjoyed celebrating World Book Day for many years. In 2024, it is the 

27th World Book Day and celebrations will encourage children to – ‘Read Your Way.’ 

Today, your child will be bringing home a World Book Day Token. This can be exchanged for 

one of the free books shown above or £1 off another book. These are valid at bookstores 

from 15th February until 31st March. I recommend you go early to have a wider choice of 

free books available.  

This year we are once again going to give the children the choice of dressing up as a book 

character or wearing their pyjamas on Thursday 7th March and we encourage them to bring 

their favourite book to share with their buddies and friends.  

As well as dressing up, sharing books and having an assembly, the School Council will be 

organising and running a Scholastic Book Fair from Friday 8th March to Tuesday 12th 

March. More information about dates and times will be sent soon.  

We are looking forward to an exciting day and hope you can support World Book Day and 

our Book Fair. Remember to keep on ‘Reading Your Way.’ 

Kind regards, 

 

The School Councillors and Mrs Horsley 

 


